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                     Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services, Inc.

 
April 5, 2015
Curtis Hall, Executive Director

NKCES

5516 E. Alexandria Dr.

Cold Spring, KY 4-176

Re:  Superintendents Report 

Dear Curtis:

On March 13th a staff meeting was held to address the restructuring of NKCES support policies for next year.  The restructure is based on initiatives, data, and the input we received from our trainings and professional learning sessions during the 2014 – 2015 school year.  As we move forward into the 2015 – 2016 school year, our main thrust will be Professional Learning and Coaching.  These two aspects will serve as our north star as we provide purposeful and targeted services within our districts.  

Vanessa Groneck, Diane Culbertson, and myself will provide a short presentation at the April 15th Superintendents meeting, which will provide an overview of the restructuring model.  We feel confident that you will agree and understand why the restructuring is not only necessary, but also beneficial to our N KY region. 
Sincerely,

Linda Alford
Regional Director of Special Education

NKCES 

Member Districts


Beechwood Independent • Bellevue Independent • Boone County • Bracken County


Campbell County • Covington Independent


Dayton Independent • Erlanger-Elsmere Independent • Ft. Thomas Independent


  Gateway Community and Technical College • Kenton County�Ludlow Independent • Newport Independent • Northern Kentucky University • Pendleton County


            Silver Grove Independent • Southgate Independent • Walton-Verona Independent • Williamstown Independent








“Cooperation Makes It Possible”

5516 East Alexandria Pike

Cold Spring, KY  41076
Phone:  (859) 442-8600     Fax:  (859) 442-4593

